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January 17, 2025 
 
VIA EMAIL 
 
 

Senator Foung Hawj 
Environment, Climate and Legacy Committee 
3231 Minnesota Senate Bldg. 
95 University Ave. W 
St. Paul, MN  55155 

Representative Peter Fischer 
Environment and Natural Resources Finance and 
Policy Committee 
5th Floor, Centennial Office Building 
658 Cedar Street 
St. Paul, MN  55155  
 

Senator Justin D. Eichorn 
Environment, Climate and Legacy  
Committee 
2235 Minnesota Senate Bldg. 
95 University Avenue W. 
St. Paul, MN 55155 

Representative Josh Heintzeman 
Environment and Natural Resources Finance and 
Policy Committee 
2nd Floor, Centennial Office Building 
658 Cedar Street 
St. Paul, MN  55155 
 

 
RE: 2024 Compliance Protocol Report in accordance with Minnesota Statute 116.07 Subd. 4n (f) 
 
Dear Senators and Representatives, 
 
In accordance with Minnesota Statute 116.07 Subd. 4n (f), the Minnesota Pollution Control Agency 
(MPCA) is required to submit an annual report on the use of compliance protocols over the preceding 
year. 
 
Since July 1, 2024, the MPCA had one instance where the compliance protocol was applied in 2024. That 
particular case is part of an ongoing civil investigation and details are non-public at this time. 
 
Sincerely, 

Katrina Kessler 
This document has been electronically signed. 

Katrina Kessler 
Commissioner 
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